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COMMUNICATION
PLATFORM
UPDATE

We are pleased to announce that, based on valuable feedback from parents
and staff, Finnway will be transitioning to a single communication platform
for the whole school starting next academic year 2024 - 25. That platform
will be ClassDojo, replacing Kindiedays and Seesaw. This change aims to
streamline communication and enhance the overall experience for both
parents and teachers.

Using one platform will ensure all important information is centralised and
easily accessible. 

We believe this transition to ClassDojo will provide a more cohesive and
efficient communication experience for everyone involved.

K3 Graduation 

Our K3 students are preparing for
their ‘End of Year Graduation’ from
Kindergarten into Primary. This
graduation will take place on
Tuesday 25th June between 17:00-
18:30pm in the main school
campus. 

K3 parents, please make sure you
have RSVP’D your place with your
classroom teacher for the event.

Finnway’s whole school end of year
event is coming soon! 

On Friday 28th June 2024, each class
will take to the stage for a performance
and their schoolwork and class projects
throughout the year will be on display for
parents to see. All the classes are hard at
work rehearsing for the event, and we
have some special performances lined
up as well. This event is scheduled to
take place between 09:00am-13:00pm. 

All parents will be invited to
join ClassDojo on our  
PARENT ORIENTATION DAY,
scheduled for 
MONDAY 19 AUGUST 2024.

During this event, we will
provide detailed instructions
on how to access and use the
new platform.
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